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     Monday 12th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Re:  School closure- 13.12.22 

  

After weighing everything up, due to concerns about the impact of sub-zero 

temperatures (-1 throughout the night) of the neighbouring roads and streets on and 

around Woodhill and the potential risk of injury to children, staff and parents, we will 

be closing the school tomorrow- Tuesday 13th December 2022.  

 

Teachers will upload a google meet link to your child’s google classroom and will be 

online from 9:15am to greet the children and set the tasks for the day. 

 

At 11:30, they will then log back in to the google meet to review the learning and talk 

through the next session 

 

At 1:30pm, please log on to google meet to discuss and review the second morning 

session and discuss the afternoon's task. 

 

We will keep reviewing the forecast and the conditions around the school and 

update you regarding Wednesday tomorrow afternoon/evening. 

 

We will inform Nursery parents of a rescheduling of their performances too. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to myself, Miss Murphy or Miss Mapp on the 

gate this evening. 

 

Thanks in advance for your understanding with this, 
 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 
 


